From: Figorito, Laura <Higorit@3villagecsd k12 ny us>
To: ‘'mjswoodworking@aol.com' <mjswocdworking@aol.com>

Date: Tue, Mar 30, 2010 10:12 am
Mr. Jerolamo,

i just want to thank you again for this amazing kitchen that is coming to bel it is
way beyond my expectatlions! You know we have been friends for like forever now
and traveled all over, and have seen you go through many o bumpy road (hives
and ail) but you will always come out on fop ne matter how hard the road is
because you are truly o gifted craffsmani!! You have so much in life to be proud
of! Thanksi

iove,

Lavra and Mike!

Laura Figorito
R.C. Murphy Junior High

631-730-4800
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